
 
14 May 2024 

UCT excited to announce the groundbreaking Nelson Mandela 

Memorial Centre project 

17 May 2024 | 11:30-14:00 | HPI d-school, middle campus 

 

On Friday, 17 May 2024, the University of Cape Town’s (UCT) Nelson Mandela School of 

Public Governance, in collaboration with the Nelson Mandela Foundation, will announce the 

intention and commitment to develop the proposed Nelson Mandela Memorial Centre.  

The proposal is to build a new home for UCT’s Nelson Mandela School of Public Governance, 

and a vibrant convening space located within a memorial centre curated by the Nelson 

Mandela Foundation. 

Members of the media are invited to witness this important announcement and to learn 

more about the proposal. 

To RSVP, kindly send your details to velisile.bukula@uct.ac.za no later than Thursday, 16 

May 2024.  
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